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TO: Taxation, Finance & Economic Development

FROM: Department of Real Estate

POSITION: Support the Passage

RE: Council Bill 20-0586, “Sale of Property—Lake Clifton Gate House”

INTRODUCTION:

The Department of Real Estate is herein reporting on City Council Bill 20-0586 introduced by Council President Scott.

PURPOSE:

For Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to sell, at either public or private sale, all its interest in certain property known as the former Lake Clifton Gate House, located at 2803 Saint Lo Drive (Block 4199, Lot 008) no longer needed for public use; and providing for a special effective date.

BRIEF HISTORY:

The Lake Clifton Gate house formerly contained equipment related to the water system dating back to the lake in the Park.  The Gate House has been vacant for many years and is adjoined to the former Lake Clifton Senior High School site.

FISCAL IMPACT:    N/A

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION:

The Department of Real Estate supports the passage of City Council Bill 20-0586.  The Lake Clifton Gate House covered under this Bill will make a tremendous potential as an entry gateway to a redeveloped former Lake Clifton Senior High School, therefore Real Estate recommends the two parcels (Bill No. 20-0586 and 20-0585) be sold together.

Sincerely, 


Walter J Horton
Real Estate Officer
image1.jpeg
OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER

Department of Audits
Department of Real Estate
Municipal Post Office
Municipal Telephone Exchange
Harbor Master

COMPTROLLER

JOAN M. PRATT, CPA
Room 204, City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202-3461





image10.jpeg
OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER

Department of Audits
Department of Real Estate
Municipal Post Office
Municipal Telephone Exchange
Harbor Master

COMPTROLLER

JOAN M. PRATT, CPA
Room 204, City Hall
Baltimore, Maryland 21202-3461





